
Dear to whom this may concern,

I would like to urge Congress to adopt a Residence-based Taxation policy in order to better align 
US personal income tax policies with the rest of the world and to ensure that the taxation is justified 
according to the services rendered. As an American living abroad, I agree with the proposal set 
forth by the American Citizens Abroad association and hope that soon a fundamental tax reform 
can occur not only for those citizens living abroad, but also for those living at home. 

Thank you,

Zoe Swank


